Minutes

Village Board of Trustees March 10th, 2020

A meeting of the Village of Horseheads Board of Trustees was held on the above date at 7:00 p.m. in Village Hall.

Present were:

Village Board and Staff	
Mayor Rob Maloney Trustee Mike Skroskznik Trustee Pat Gross Trustee Bill Goodwin Trustee Mark Cronin	Village Manager Nate Nagle Police Chief Tom Stickler

Manager Nagle advised the Board that the recently hired Police Officer has resigned, before even attending the police academy. He was appointed off a preferred list from Civil Service. There are only two candidates remaining on that list, which makes the list invalid at this point. Now we will ask Civil Service for the full County list, and start the process over. Chief Stickler will review the list and start canvassing and narrow down to a few candidates. The Chief and myself will meet with them either prior to the hiring committee or just after, but probably on the same day. In addition, we won't have anyone to put in the academy that starts soon. It's going to push us back until later this year.

BUDGET REVIEW:

At this time the Board reviewed and discussed the 2020-2021 budget worksheets on the Police Department.

As there was nothing further to come before the Board the meeting was adjourned at 8:45pm.

/rmb